
             

12th January 2021 

 

Peter Thompson, General Manager Wagga Wagga City Council 

 

Cricket Wagga Wagga (CWW) have introduced a T20 competition this season commencing on 

Thursday 7th January 2021. It involves 16 matches over a 3 week period with a mixture of 

games played during the day and day/night matches at Harris Park, Geoff Lawson Oval and 

culminating with the Final being held on Friday 22nd January under lights at Robertson Oval. 

CWW board recognised an opportunity to promote a fast, friendly competition that would 

appeal to families, players and spectators alike during the summer holidays. CWW have 

partnered with Country Hope to raise much needed funds for their charity. Local businesses are 

sponsoring a "Super 6's" initiative, where for every 6 hit throughout the tournament, $44.50 

will be donated to Country Hope. Currently that total sits at $1,100 after Round 1 of matches. 

The next 2 Friday night games at Robertson Oval, 15th and 22nd of January, volunteers will 

collect donations from patrons with proceeds going to Country Hope.  

 

I am writing for Councillors to please consider either of the following options: 

• Waiver fees for lights at Robertson Oval on Friday 15th and Friday 22nd of January 2021. 

Estimated 4.5 hours of lights required.  

• Waiver fees for lights at Robertson Oval for the Grand Final on Friday 22nd of January 

2021. Estimated 2.5 hours of lights required with presentations to follow Grand Final. 

 

Cricket Wagga Wagga appreciates and thanks Wagga Wagga City Council’s for your enormous 

contribution to cricket in Wagga Wagga through its facilities and sporting grounds presentation. 

Thank you for considering our proposal and best wishes for 2021. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

Paul McKelvie 

Paul McKelvie - on behalf of CWW Board    

Cricket Wagga Wagga Operations Manager 

0403 901 612 email: wwcaom19@gmail.com 



 

    

                                             

 


